
 

 

 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

Dear Dr. Klein, 

  

We extend our appreciation to the Radiological Society of Connecticut for participating in the ACR 

Chapter Recognition Program. After reviewing all of the submissions, I am pleased to announce that your 

chapter has been selected to receive the award for Overall Excellence in Division C. Your chapter’s 

commitment to excellence in all categories has not gone unnoticed. 

 

Unfortunately, due to the virtual format of the ACR 2020 meeting, we will not be able to host the awards 

presentation or have chapter photos taken this year. The ACR Chapter Team will mail your award 

certificate in the coming weeks. Your chapter will be recognized in an announcement video recording of 

the Chapter Recognition Award winners and will be publicized on the ACR website as well as the Chapter 

Recognition Award recipient wall (located on the 2nd floor of ACR Headquarters). 

 

Congratulations on a job well done and thank you once again for your participation in the Chapter 

Recognition Program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
David T. Boyd, MD, MBA   

Chair, ACR Committee on Chapters 

 

 

cc: Linda Kowalski 

 

 


